
CEPP Meeting Minutes 

9.20.2021 @4-5pm 

Zoom Conference 

 

Attendees: Peter von Allmen, Adrian Bautista, Andrew Bozio, Kirsten Hogenson, Emilka Jansen, Jina 
Mao, Michael Orr, Madushi Raththagala, Mahesh Shankar 

Scribe: Andrew Bozio 

Meeting began at 4:00 pm.  

1. Approve meeting minutes 
a. Minutes were approved 

2. Assessment activities (Peter) 
a. Peter provided an update to the committee, surveying the assessment work that has 

been done in the past year (particularly over the summer) and the assessment work to 
be completed in the near future. Specific general education assessment projects for the 
2020-21 academic year included work on the FYE and QR requirement.  Work on those 
two areas will continue for 2021-22 along with a new assessment project on the Bridge 
Experience. 

3. Old CEPP motion from 2019/2020 
a. Jina drew the committee’s attention to an old CEPP motion proposing to amend the 

language in the Faculty Handbook used to describe student evaluations. The committee 
resolved to table the motion for the time being (with the intention of revisiting it in the 
spring). 

4. Review CEPP motion 
a. CEPP discussed the rational for the motion it intends to bring at the next faculty 

meeting. After revising the language, the committee approved the rationale. 
b. Jina agreed to run the motion by the chairs of ATC and PC, in the hopes that it can be 

presented to the faculty at the October 1 meeting. 
5. Other agenda items? 

a. Michael drew the committee’s attention to an implied revision of the maturity level 
requirement that is embedded in the new Gen Ed curriculum.  

b. Peter noted that the new Gen Ed curriculum includes a provision for review at a certain 
period of time and recommends that CEPP review that language, to determine what 
data may need to be collected now. 

 

Meeting concluded at 4:44 pm.  

 


